
November 10, 1950.

Dear Dr. Dunn:

Several papers have appeared in print making it possible to correct or

complete some of the references in my MS for the Genetics proceedings. In case

it might be more convenient to make the corrections now, I am sending them

herewith. If it is not, let me know, and I'll save them for the proof,

Sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg


